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December 23, 2020 

 
By Electronic Mail 
 
Katie Zilgme 
Hearing Officer  
Department of Public Utilities  
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
 
 Re: DPU 20-75 Unitil Responses to Information Requests 

 
Dear Hearing Officer Zilgme: 
 

Pursuant to the Department’s Vote and Order and Straw Proposal dated October 
22, 2020, I enclose Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil’s comments 
regarding the Straw Proposal. Consistent with the Department’s current moratorium on 
paper filings, the Company is submitting its comments in electronic format only, but will 
provide paper copies if and when requested by the Department. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 

should you wish to discuss this request. 
 
     Sincerely, 

                                                         
 
     Patrick H. Taylor 
 
     Attorney for Fitchburg Gas  

and Electric Light Company  
d/b/a Unitil

 
 

 
 


